
Wanted: Healthy 
volunteers aged 45-70 for 
research study 

We are looking for healthy volunteers to participate in a clinical study  

on Parkinson’s disease. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Why should I participate? What will I have to do?  
 

We are conducting this study to find better ways of detecting Parkinson’s disease. 
 

This study will consist of two, 2-hour visits to the CDHA, plus a small task to do at home. 
This study will contain a MRI component, which involves taking a non-invasive picture of 

your brain, a smell identification test, a sleep/activity questionnaire and 
tests of your memory and attention abilities. 

                         Compensation for your time will be provided. 

 
Contact Information  

Please email: pdadstudy@gmail.com or call: 473-3147,  
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if you would like more information, or to schedule an  

appointment. Please provide your name, phone number,  

and the best time for us to reach you.  

 

 

WHO CAN PARTICPATE? 

You may be eligible to participate if: 

⁪ You are between the ages of 45-70 

⁪ You are in good mental and physical health 

Please email: pdadstudy@gmail.com or call 902-473-3147  if you 

would like more information, or to schedule an appointment. 

Please provide your name, phone number, and the best time for us 

to reach you.   
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